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Happy Spring Ann Sullivans, 

  I am so excited to see spring in the air, and with spring brings our 
year end reports. Please follow the dates, Units to District reports 
are due April 11, 2025. Districts to Department are due by May 1, 
2025. Let us know what your units have done for the year.  

   When submitting your supplementals let us know what you have 
done for “Give 10 to Education”, Scholarships given out, Poppy seals 
purchased and how you use them, Teacher appreciation week and 
American Education week. 

  Don’t forget  April is Month of the Military Child and Purple-up Day 
is April 15, 2025. Let us know what you are planning.  Here are some 
simple ideas for you. Sponsor a Purple-up Day by providing purple 
items for students to wear. Present the Military Child Table at your 
school, Unit meeting, or at your Post. Sponsor a party for the military 
children in your school. 

   Now is the perfect time to start planning for Teacher Appreciation 
Week which is May 5, 2025 to May 9, 2025. Have fun with it and let 
our teachers know we appreciate them. 

   As always if you have any questions please call or e-mail me. 

Donna Mattox                                                                                                                    
909-521-6848          mikeanddonnamatt@aol.com 

Dept. Education Chairman 


